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To whom it may concern

RE: PUBLICATION OF FINAL IMPORT RISK ANALYSIS AND REQUEST FOR INPUTS
ON THE DRAFT IMPORT POLICY ON THE IMPORTATION OF SABLE ANTELOPE
FROM ZAMBIA

The Department of Agriculture, Forestry & Fisheries; Directorate Animal Health, in
compliance with the court order dated 27 February 2014, has published the final Import Risk
Analysis on the proposed importation of sable antelope from Zambia on the Department's
website.

The draft Import Policy for the Importation of Sable antelope from Zambia is hereby
pubiished for comment. Please note that interested parties have up till 17h00, 17 April 2015,
to submit any comments they may have on the draft import Policy. Comments must be
submitted to the following address: SableRA@daff.gov.za. The final Policy will be circulated
and published on the Department website on 4 May 2015.

Your cooperation and participation will be appreciated.

Kind Regards

i

DR. MPHOQ&l
DIRECTOR OF ANIMd\IE. HEALTH
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